
 

D. V. A. Circular 2022 - 35            November 18, 2022 

 

Dear Residents, 
 

    In coordination with Makati Life Medical Center, DVA Governor for Health and 
Wellness, Dr. Rouel M. Azores will conduct Cardio Pulmonary Resuscitation 
(CPR) training on Sunday, December 4, 2022, from 9 AM to 11 AM at DVA 
Pavilion. 
 
As an added benefit, the first one hundred fifty (150) participants who will 
attend will be given blood sugar testing. 
 
For reservations, you may call DVA office at 8 843 2262 and look for Leizel 
Arganda. 
 
 
DVA Management 


